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I am opposed to capping pay rates for healthcare workers. 

You will create more problems in the area if this goes through. 

 

 

We will see staff shortages and lowered skill levels available in our community. 

These healthcare professionals are doing a dangerous and taxing job, and deserves 

to be compensated for their skills. 

Do not cap the pay rates of any healthcare worker until you have  addressed the 

inflated incomes of CEO’s and big Pharmaceutical companies. 

Do not punish the worker for the shortcomings of the healthcare industry. 

Thank you. 

 

Cager Clabaugh 

Vancouver Wa 

(Portlands biggest suburb) 

 


